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PETERSBURG BOROUGH
PLANNING COMMISSION
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given that the Planning Commission, on
Tuesday, April 13th, 2021 at 12:00 pm will be holding a meeting
and conducting a public hearing on ZOOM. Interested parties should
contact Karen Malcom at (907) 772-5423 to sign up to testify. The
purpose of the public hearing is to receive public comment on the
following:

A. Consideration of an application from Garrett P. Kravitz for a
variance from the required 20’ setback along a right-of-way
to allow for construction of an 1,800 sf garage 10’ from the
property line at 1300 Wrangell Ave. (PID: 01-002-372).

Interested persons desiring to present their views on the request,
either in writing or verbally, will be given the opportunity to be
heard during the above-mentioned hearing. Written suggestions or
objections to the provisions of said requests may be filed with the
Community & Economic Development Department, PO Box 329,
Petersburg, AK 99833 at or before such meeting and will be heard
by the Planning Commission at the time and
place specified. Said hearings may be o & = = = .
continued from time to time as necessary. PETERSBURG
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